CAMP NEWS

Camp Update

Our camps continue to fill up faster and faster each year with our High
School Camp #1 filling up in just 3 weeks after registration opened!
God is good and he is moving in these kid's hearts. There is still room
to register your kids!

& Verse

CHOSEN

1 Peter 2:9
Current Camp numbers:
Junior Camp - 68

Jr High Boys Camp - 56

Jr High Girls Camp - 75

High School 1 Camp - 90/FULL
High School 2 Camp - 75

Last year all of our camps but one had a waitlist. Moving forward, we
will look at our options to either be able to allow more kids into each

camp or add more weeks of camp for certain age groups!
But you are a chosen people, a royal

priesthood, a holy nation, God's special
Staff N eeds possession, that you may declare the praises
We would love for you to pray and consider serving at camp this of him who called you out of darkness into his

summer. Here are some areas of need. wonderful light.

Support Staff - Junior, Boys, and High School 2

Lifeguard (does not need to be certified) - Girls & HS2

Safety Team- Many shifts available. You do not have to commit to
an entire week.

Kitchen Staff: Boys camp, Girls camp, and High School 2

Counselors - All camps, especially our HS2 camp. o 7 WP n
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Young Adults Retreat

Young Adults retreat is a wonderful way for anyone
who is 18-35(ish) to meet like-minded, fellow
believers, engage in intentional conversation, and
worship.

June 28-30

Cost: $65 for individuals or $115 for couples

Food and lodging are included | Head over to our
website to get registered and don't forget to bring
your friends!
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Camp Wishlist

DLBC now has an Amazon wishlist! Head over to the
homepage of our website at dickeylakebiblecamp.org
and follow the link from there. Thank you to all who
donated to the camp either by purchasing from our
wishlists or by monetary donations. We could not run
5 weeks of camp without you. Your donation, of any
kind, matters and helps to change the lives of these
kids. And thank you to all who have given your time,
talents, and financially. We have received everything
from sports equipment to an entire beef,
landscaping, construction and so much more.

We thank God for you all!

Special Request:

Do you have a camper you would be willing to lend to
camp for 1-5 weeks? We are always in need of extra
staff housing. Last year we had 2 amazing people

donate the use of their campers/RV and it was such a
blessing. We also need an extra golf cart or UTV this
summer. Do you have one that the camp can borrow?
Let us know.

Mark Your Calendars

The Women's Retreat (9/6-8) & The Men'’s
Retreat (9/13-15) have a few new and special
things planned. The Men'’s Retreat will have a
focus on mentoring and discipling the next
generation. So, guys, you are welcome to bring
your son or the young man in your life (age 12 and
up) that you want to help grow into a strong
Christian man.

Most Importantly - Please Pray

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you
will find; knock and the door will be opened to
you. 8 For everyone who asks receives; the one
who seeks finds; and to the one who knocks, the
door will be opened” Matthew 7:7-8.

Our first and most important “work” is to pray.
God responds to passionate prayer because He
loves people and wants them to know Him. Will
you help us saturate our staff, campers, and camp
in prayer? Please pray for unity, peace, salvation,
and spiritual growth.

Ask God to protect us physically and to deliver
us from the Evil One. Pray that God would reveal
Himself to everyone this summer and that His
Name would be awesome in this place. Pray for a
powerful experience of the love of Christ that
would lead to lifelong faith. Pray as the Spirit leads
you! Email the office if you want to be on our
prayer team.

Thank you for being a friend and ministry
partner of Dickey Lake Bible Camp. May God bless
you and we hope to see you at the lake!

Zach Zirbel, Managing Director
dickeylakebiblecamp@gmail.com
406-882-4572


http://dickeylakebiblecamp.org/

